
Hague  Academy  Now  Offers
Winter Courses
The Hague Academy has long offered three week summer courses in private
international law. Beginning in 2019, it will also offer winter courses in January.

This  is  mainly  because universities  in  the southern hemisphere are  teaching
during the months of July and August, when the Academy’s courses are taking
place, which makes it difficult for their students to come to The Hague during
that period. On the other hand, their vacation period during the southern summer
will allow these students to come to the Academy in January without conflicting
with their academic year. The winter courses were therefore created in the first
instance with students from this part of the world in mind.

However,  these  students  are  not  the  only  ones  for  whom  the  courses  are
designed. Doctoral students, from whichever part of the world they may come, are
not generally required to be present at their university at all times. Therefore,
those from the northern hemisphere can also attend these courses every January.
In such a case, they will have an additional opportunity to meet distinguished
professors from various countries, as well as other doctoral students from other
parts of the world, and to benefit from exchanges in the common interest of their
doctoral research work. As it does during the summer, the Academy will facilitate
these exchanges with the assistance of a teacher who will be put in charge of
organising and channelling them.

As for the rest, the organisation of the courses and their publication, seminars,
directed studies and diploma will be exactly the same as in the summer. The only
difference is that the distinction between a public international law period and a
private international law period has been abolished in favour of a single three-
week period of “international law”, taking into account the general trends in the
development of the subject.

Registrations will open from 3 January 2018.

Further information at
https://www.hagueacademy.nl/programmes/winter-courses/
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The program for January 2019 is here.

https://www.hagueacademy.nl/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/PROGRAMME-2019.pdf

